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Andrea Gyger

From: Susan Kochevar

Sent: Sunday, August 03, 2014 10:14 PM

To: SoS Rulemaking

Cc: Kochevar Susan

Subject: Election Rule Making session August 14th.

Dear Secretary Gessler: 

  

I am writing to offer comments for the upcoming election rule-making session on August 14. I am a voter in 

Jefferson County. 

  

  

With the requirement of mandatory mail ballots, the risks of compromises to the integrity of the election are 

compounded. Please issue rules that help provide protection from the loss of controls, including the threats to voter 

privacy. 

  

1. Please require that all hand-delivered ballot envelopes be documented with a chain of custody of the name 

and address of the person who delivers the ballot. Require that voter sign and affirm that they are allowing a 

third party to deliver their ballot. 

2. Please require the mandatory and proper use of secrecy sleeves on voted ballots to conceal the contents of 

the ballot from the officials and watchers until the ballot has been de-identified and properly separated from 

the return envelope. 

3. Please require that all clerks provide the opportunity for a voter to vote in private on apaper ballot that is not 

traceable and does not require a mail envelope. 

4. Please recommend as “best practice,” even if not required by law, that a team of bi-partisan judges review 

all signatures, not allowing any one judge to unilaterally accept a signature. 

5. Please require all canvass board members to complete at least 4 hours of SOS approved training prior to 

each election,  sign an affidavit that proclaims they have read and understand their duties as prescribed by 

Colorado Statute and Secretary of State Election rules. 

6. Require information be printed on the ballot envelopes per rule 7.2.5 that warns against collection of more 

than 10 ballots, not merely the “drop off” of more than 10 ballots. 

7. Amend Rule 7.2.6 to require both the name AND address of the third party deliverer, as is currently required 

in municipal and local government absentee ballot provisions to help curb ballot harvesting 

8. Please stop or at least discourage the early tallying of the ballots. While the statute allows early “counting,” 

up to 15 days before the election, it is unnecessary and an unfair process that few people believe is 

legitimate. Please give guidance to clerks and make it “best practice” to start counting only on Election Day. 

9. Please amend existing SOS rule 8 to further clarify that members of the media are allowed to attend and 

video record all activities of the canvass board 

Thank you for your consideration and the opportunity to comment on proposed rules. 
Best regards, 
Susan Kochevar 
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Andrea Gyger

From: John Rush 

Sent: Sunday, August 03, 2014 8:26 PM

To: SoS Rulemaking

Subject: Rule Making Decision

Dear Secretary Gessler: 

  

I am writing to offer comments for the upcoming election rule-making session on August 14. I am a voter in Boulder 

County. 

  

With the requirement of mandatory mail ballots, the risks of compromises to the integrity of the election are 

compounded. Please issue rules that help provide protection from the loss of controls, including the threats to voter 

privacy. 

  

1. Please require that all hand-delivered ballot envelopes be documented with a chain of custody of the name 

and address of the person who delivers the ballot. Require that voter sign and affirm that they are allowing a 

third party to deliver their ballot.  

2. Please require the mandatory and proper use of secrecy sleeves on voted ballots to conceal the contents of 

the ballot from the officials and watchers until the ballot has been de-identified and properly separated from 

the return envelope.  

3. Please require that all clerks provide the opportunity for a voter to vote in private on a paper ballot that is 

not traceable and does not require a mail envelope.  

4. Please recommend as “best practice,” even if not required by law, that a team of bi-partisan judges review 

all signatures, not allowing any one judge to unilaterally accept a signature. 

5. Please require all canvass board members to complete at least 4 hours of SOS approved training prior to 

each election,  sign an affidavit that proclaims they have read and understand their duties as prescribed by 

Colorado Statute and Secretary of State Election rules. 

6. Require information be printed on the ballot envelopes per rule 7.2.5 that warns against collection of more 

than 10 ballots, not merely the “drop off” of more than 10 ballots. 

7. Amend Rule 7.2.6 to require both the name AND address of the third party deliverer, as is currently required 

in municipal and local government absentee ballot provisions to help curb ballot harvesting 

8. Please stop or at least discourage the early tallying of the ballots. While the statute allows early “counting,” 

up to 15 days before the election, it is unnecessary and an unfair process that few people believe is 

legitimate. Please give guidance to clerks and make it “best practice” to start counting only on Election Day. 

9. Please amend existing SOS rule 8 to further clarify that members of the media are allowed to attend and 

video record all activities of the canvass board  

Thank you for your consideration and the opportunity to comment on proposed rules. 

 

John W. Rush 
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Andrea Gyger

From:

Sent: Monday, August 04, 2014 2:23 PM

To: SoS Rulemaking

Subject: Voting rules

Dear Secretary Gessler: 

  

I am writing to offer comments for the upcoming election rule-making session on August 14. I am a voter in Douglas 

County. 

 

With the requirement of mandatory mail ballots, the risks of compromises to the integrity of the election are 

compounded. Please issue rules that help provide protection from the loss of controls, including the threats to voter 

privacy. 

Please require that all hand-delivered ballot envelopes be documented with a chain of custody of the name and 

address of the person who delivers the ballot. Require that voter sign and affirm that they are allowing a third party 

to deliver their ballot. 

Please require the mandatory and proper use of secrecy sleeves on voted ballots to conceal the contents of the 

ballot from the officials and watchers until the ballot has been de-identified and properly separated from the return 

envelope. 

Please require that all clerks provide the opportunity for a voter to vote in private on a paper ballot that is not 

traceable and does not require a mail envelope. 

Please recommend as “best practice,” even if not required by law, that a team of bi-partisan judges review all 

signatures, not allowing any one judge to unilaterally accept a signature. 

Please require all canvass board members to complete at least 4 hours of SOS approved training prior to each 

election, sign an affidavit that proclaims they have read and understand their duties as prescribed by Colorado 

Statute and Secretary of State Election rules. 

Require information be printed on the ballot envelopes per rule 7.2.5 that warns against collection of more than 10 

ballots, not merely the “drop off” of more than 10 ballots. 

Amend Rule 7.2.6 to require both the name AND address of the third party deliverer, as is currently required in 

municipal and local government absentee ballot provisions to help curb ballot harvesting 

  

Please stop or at least discourage the early tallying of the ballots. While the statute allows early “counting,” up to 15 

days before the election, it is unnecessary and an unfair process that few people believe is legitimate. Please give 

guidance to clerks and make it “best practice” to start counting only on Election Day. 

Please amend existing SOS rule 8 to further clarify that members of the media are allowed to attend and video 

record all activities of the canvass board 

Thank you for your consideration and the opportunity to comment on proposed rules. 
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Roger Anghis 

 

 

 



1

Andrea Gyger

From:

Sent: Monday, August 04, 2014 3:06 PM

To: SoS Rulemaking

Subject: Comments for the upcoming Election Rules Making session

Dear Secretary Gessler: 

I am writing to offer comments for the upcoming election rule-making session on August 14. I am a voter 

in Boulder County, and I am very, very concerned about the corruption in the election processes made 

into law by the recent legislative debacle under the disguise of making things "fair for everybody" but 

good for nobody.  These same terrible citizens somehow elected to positions of authority, need to be 

counteracted by a very diligent Secretary of State.  It is unfortunate that it falls to you to compensate for 

their wrong doing. 

  

With the requirement of mandatory mail ballots, the risks of compromises to the integrity of the election 

are compounded. Please issue rules that help provide protection from the loss of controls, including the 

threats to voter privacy.  

1. Please require that all hand-delivered ballot envelopes be documented with a chain of custody of 
the name and address of the person who delivers the ballot. Require that voter sign and affirm that 

they are allowing a third party to deliver their ballot.  

2. Please require the mandatory and proper use of secrecy sleeves on voted ballots to conceal the 
contents of the ballot from the officials and watchers until the ballot has been de-identified and 

properly separated from the return envelope.  

3. Please require that all clerks provide the opportunity for a voter to vote in private on a paper 
ballot that is not traceable and does not require a mail envelope.  

4. Please recommend as “best practice,” even if not required by law, that a team of bi-partisan judges 
review all signatures, not allowing any one judge to unilaterally accept a signature. 

5. Please require all canvass board members to complete at least 4 hours of SOS approved training 
prior to each election,  sign an affidavit that proclaims they have read and understand their duties 

as prescribed by Colorado Statute and Secretary of State Election rules. 

6. Require information be printed on the ballot envelopes per rule 7.2.5 that warns against collection 
of more than 10 ballots, not merely the “drop off” of more than 10 ballots. 

7. Amend Rule 7.2.6 to require both the name AND address of the third party deliverer, as is 
currently required in municipal and local government absentee ballot provisions to help curb ballot 

harvesting 

8. Please stop or at least discourage the early tallying of the ballots. While the statute allows early 
“counting,” up to 15 days before the election, it is unnecessary and an unfair process that few 

people believe is legitimate. Please give guidance to clerks and make it “best practice” to start 

counting only on Election Day. 

9. Please amend existing SOS rule 8 to further clarify that members of the media are allowed to 
attend and video record all activities of the canvass board  

Thank you for your consideration and the opportunity to comment on proposed rules. 

Michael Barbour 
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Andrea Gyger

From: DENISE DENNY 

Sent: Monday, August 04, 2014 11:49 AM

To: SoS Rulemaking

Subject: Emergency Fixes in Order to Secure CO Elections

  

Emergency Fixes in Order to Secure CO Elections - 

  

  

August 4, 2014 

  

  

  

Dear Secretary Gessler: 

  

I am writing to offer comments for the upcoming election rule-making session on August 14. I am a voter 

in Douglas County. 

  

  

With the requirement of mandatory mail ballots, the risks of compromises to the integrity of the election 

are compounded. Please issue rules that help provide protection from the loss of controls, including the 

threats to voter privacy. 

  

1. Please require that all hand-delivered ballot envelopes be documented with a chain of custody of 

the name and address of the person who delivers the ballot. Require that voter sign and affirm that 

they are allowing a third party to deliver their ballot.  

2. Please require the mandatory and proper use of secrecy sleeves on voted ballots to conceal the 

contents of the ballot from the officials and watchers until the ballot has been de-identified and 

properly separated from the return envelope.  

3. Please require that all clerks provide the opportunity for a voter to vote in private on a paper 
ballot that is not traceable and does not require a mail envelope.  

4. Please recommend as “best practice,” even if not required by law, that a team of bi-partisan judges 

review all signatures, not allowing any one judge to unilaterally accept a signature. 

5. Please require all canvass board members to complete at least 4 hours of SOS approved training 

prior to each election,  sign an affidavit that proclaims they have read and understand their duties 

as prescribed by Colorado Statute and Secretary of State Election rules. 

6. Require information be printed on the ballot envelopes per rule 7.2.5 that warns against collection 

of more than 10 ballots, not merely the “drop off” of more than 10 ballots. 

7. Amend Rule 7.2.6 to require both the name AND address of the third party deliverer, as is 

currently required in municipal and local government absentee ballot provisions to help curb ballot 

harvesting 

8. Please stop or at least discourage the early tallying of the ballots. While the statute allows early 

“counting,” up to 15 days before the election, it is unnecessary and an unfair process that few 

people believe is legitimate. Please give guidance to clerks and make it “best practice” to start 

counting only on Election Day. 

9. Please amend existing SOS rule 8 to further clarify that members of the media are allowed to 
attend and video record all activities of the canvass board  
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Thank you for your consideration and the opportunity to comment on proposed rules. 

  

Denise Denny 

 

 

 

  

http://watchdogwire.com/colorado/2014/07/28/fair-elections-denied/ 

 

  

United for Liberty, 

Denise Denny 

  

 



From the Desk of Jack and Angelique Matthews 

 
Scott Gessler 
Colorado Department of State 
Elections and Voting 
1700 Broadway, Suite 200 
Denver, CO 80290  
303-894-2200 
 
August 4, 2014 
 
Re: Election rule making session 2014  
 
Dear Secretary Gessler, 
 
I am writing to offer comments for the upcoming election rule-making session on 
August 14. I am a voter in Denver County. 
   
With the requirement of mandatory mail ballots, the risks of compromises to the 
integrity of the election are escalating. I trust you are also concerned about these 
vote integrity issues. I ask you to issue rules that provide protection from the loss 
of controls, including the threats to a voter’s privacy. 
 
1. Please require that all hand-delivered ballot envelopes be documented with a 
chain of custody of the name and address of the person who delivers the ballot. 
Require that voter sign and affirm that they are allowing a third party to deliver 
their ballot. 
 
2. Please require the mandatory and proper use of secrecy sleeves on voted 
ballots to conceal the contents of the ballot from the officials and watchers until 
the ballot has been de-identified and properly separated from the return 
envelope. 
 
3. Please require that all clerks provide the opportunity for a voter to vote in 
private on a paper ballot that is not traceable and does not require a mail 
envelope. 
 
4. Please recommend as “best practice,” even if not required by law, that a team 
of bi-partisan judges review all signatures, not allowing any one judge to 
unilaterally accept a signature. 
 
5. Please require all canvass board members to complete at least 4 hours of 



From the Desk of Jack and Angelique Matthews 

SOS approved training prior to each election, sign an affidavit that proclaims they 
have read and understand their duties as prescribed by Colorado Statute and 
Secretary of State Election rules. 
 
6. Require information be printed on the ballot envelopes per rule 7.2.5 that 
warns against collection of more than 10 ballots, not merely the “drop off” of more 
than 10 ballots. 
 
7. Amend Rule 7.2.6 to require both the name AND address of the third party 
deliverer, as is currently required in municipal and local government absentee 
ballot provisions to help curb ballot harvesting 
 
8. Please stop or at least discourage the early tallying of the ballots. While the 
statute allows early “counting,” up to 15 days before the election, it is 
unnecessary and an unfair process that few people believe is legitimate. Please 
give guidance to clerks and make it “best practice” to start counting only on 
Election Day.  
 
If “counting workload” is of concern, we suggest you shift the workload to take 
place after the Election Day. This should still provide ample time (10 days) to 
count and verify before any mandated date for results announcement. See 
estimated timeline figure below. 
 

 
Figure 12014 Timeline showing vote counting starting Election Day and continuing after 

 
9. Please amend existing SOS rule 8 to further clarify that members of the media 
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Andrea Gyger

From: Rosemary Niichel 

Sent: Monday, August 04, 2014 2:48 PM

To: SoS Rulemaking

Subject: Election Rules

Dear Secretary Gessler: 

  

I am writing to offer comments for the upcoming election rule-making session on August 14. I am a voter in Larimer 

County. 

  

  

With the requirement of mandatory mail ballots, the risks of compromises to the integrity of the election are 

compounded. Please issue rules that help provide protection from the loss of controls, including the threats to voter 

privacy. 

  

1. Please require that all hand-delivered ballot envelopes be documented with a chain of custody of the name 

and address of the person who delivers the ballot. Require that voter sign and affirm that they are allowing a 

third party to deliver their ballot. 

2. Please require the mandatory and proper use of secrecy sleeves on voted ballots to conceal the contents of 

the ballot from the officials and watchers until the ballot has been de-identified and properly separated from 

the return envelope. 

3. Please require that all clerks provide the opportunity for a voter to vote in private on a paper ballot that is 

not traceable and does not require a mail envelope. 

4. Please recommend as “best practice,” even if not required by law, that a team of bi-partisan judges review 

all signatures, not allowing any one judge to unilaterally accept a signature. 

5. Please require all canvass board members to complete at least 4 hours of SOS approved training prior to 

each election, sign an affidavit that proclaims they have read and understand their duties as prescribed by 

Colorado Statute and Secretary of State Election rules. 

6. Require information be printed on the ballot envelopes per rule 7.2.5 that warns against collection of more 

than 10 ballots, not merely the “drop off” of more than 10 ballots. 

7. Amend Rule 7.2.6 to require both the name AND address of the third party deliverer, as is currently required 

in municipal and local government absentee ballot provisions to help curb ballot harvesting 

8. Please stop or at least discourage the early tallying of the ballots. While the statute allows early “counting,” 

up to 15 days before the election, it is unnecessary and an unfair process that few people believe is 

legitimate. Please give guidance to clerks and make it “best practice” to start counting only on Election Day. 

9. Please amend existing SOS rule 8 to further clarify that members of the media are allowed to attend and 

video record all activities of the canvass board 

Thank you for your consideration and the opportunity to comment on proposed rules. 

Rosemary Niichel  
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Andrea Gyger

From: Niichel, Thomas A LtCol USAF ANG 140 CES/CE 

Sent: Monday, August 04, 2014 2:57 PM

To: SoS Rulemaking

Subject: Aug 14 rule makiing session

Dear Secretary Gessler: 

  

I am writing to offer comments for the upcoming election rule-making session on August 14.  I am a voter in Larimer 

County, a commissioned officer and OEF combat veteran. 

  

With the requirement of mandatory mail ballots, the risks of compromises to the integrity of the election are 

compounded. Please issue rules that help provide protection from the loss of controls, including the threats to voter 

privacy. 

  

1. Please require that all hand-delivered ballot envelopes be documented with a chain of custody of the name and 

address of the person who delivers the ballot. Require that voter sign and affirm that they are allowing a third party to 

deliver their ballot. 

2. Please require the mandatory and proper use of secrecy sleeves on voted ballots to conceal the contents of the 

ballot from the officials and watchers until the ballot has been de-identified and properly separated from the return 

envelope. 

3. Please require that all clerks provide the opportunity for a voter to vote in private on a paper ballot that is not 

traceable and does not require a mail envelope. 

4. Please recommend as “best practice,” even if not required by law, that a team of bi-partisan judges review all 

signatures, not allowing any one judge to unilaterally accept a signature. 

5. Please require all canvass board members to complete at least 4 hours of SOS approved training prior to each 

election, sign an affidavit that proclaims they have read and understand their duties as prescribed by Colorado Statute 

and Secretary of State Election rules. 

6. Require information be printed on the ballot envelopes per rule 7.2.5 that warns against collection of more than 

10 ballots, not merely the “drop off” of more than 10 ballots. 

7. Amend Rule 7.2.6 to require both the name AND address of the third party deliverer, as is currently required in 

municipal and local government absentee ballot provisions to help curb ballot harvesting 

8. Please stop or at least discourage the early tallying of the ballots. While the statute allows early “counting,” up 

to 15 days before the election, it is unnecessary and an unfair process that few people believe is legitimate. Please give 

guidance to clerks and make it “best practice” to start counting only on Election Day. 

9. Please amend existing SOS rule 8 to further clarify that members of the media are allowed to attend and video 

record all activities of the canvass board 

 

Thank you for your consideration and the opportunity to comment on proposed rules. 

 

Lt Col Tom Niichel 

Construction Manager, 140 CES 
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Andrea Gyger

From: Micah Rieke 

Sent: Monday, August 04, 2014 10:09 PM

To: SoS Rulemaking

Subject: Dear Secretary

Dear Secretary Gessler: 

I am writing to offer comments for the upcoming election rule-making session on August 14. I am a voter in La Plata 

County. 

 

With the requirement of mandatory mail ballots, the risks of compromises to the integrity of the election are 

compounded. Please issue rules that help provide protection from the loss of controls, including the threats to voter 

privacy. 

Please require that all hand-delivered ballot envelopes be documented with a chain of custody of the name and 

address of the person who delivers the ballot. Require that voter sign and affirm that they are allowing a third party 

to deliver their ballot. 

Please require the mandatory and proper use of secrecy sleeves on voted ballots to conceal the contents of the 

ballot from the officials and watchers until the ballot has been de-identified and properly separated from the return 

envelope. 

Please require that all clerks provide the opportunity for a voter to vote in private on a paper ballot that is not 

traceable and does not require a mail envelope. 

Please recommend as “best practice,” even if not required by law, that a team of bi-partisan judges review all 

signatures, not allowing any one judge to unilaterally accept a signature. 

Please require all canvass board members to complete at least 4 hours of SOS approved training prior to each 

election, sign an affidavit that proclaims they have read and understand their duties as prescribed by Colorado 

Statute and Secretary of State Election rules. 

Require information be printed on the ballot envelopes per rule 7.2.5 that warns against collection of more than 10 

ballots, not merely the “drop off” of more than 10 ballots. 

Amend Rule 7.2.6 to require both the name AND address of the third party deliverer, as is currently required in 

municipal and local government absentee ballot provisions to help curb ballot harvesting 

Please stop or at least discourage the early tallying of the ballots. While the statute allows early “counting,” up to 15 

days before the election, it is unnecessary and an unfair process that few people believe is legitimate. Please give 

guidance to clerks and make it “best practice” to start counting only on Election Day. 

Please amend existing SOS rule 8 to further clarify that members of the media are allowed to attend and video 

record all activities of the canvass board 

Thank you for your consideration and the opportunity to comment on proposed rules. 

Micah Rieke 
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Andrea Gyger

From: Richard Rush 

Sent: Monday, August 04, 2014 5:13 PM

To: SoS Rulemaking

Subject: Call to Action

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Dear Secretary Gessler: 

  

I am writing to offer comments for the upcoming election rule-making session on August 14. I am a voter in Boulder 

County. 

  

  

With the requirement of mandatory mail ballots, the risks of compromises to the integrity of the election are 

compounded. Please issue rules that help provide protection from the loss of controls, including the threats to voter 

privacy. 

  

1. Please require that all hand-delivered ballot envelopes be documented with a chain of custody of the name 

and address of the person who delivers the ballot. Require that voter sign and affirm that they are allowing a 

third party to deliver their ballot. 

2. Please require the mandatory and proper use of secrecy sleeves on voted ballots to conceal the contents of 

the ballot from the officials and watchers until the ballot has been de-identified and properly separated from 

the return envelope. 

3. Please require that all clerks provide the opportunity for a voter to vote in private on a paper ballot that is 

not traceable and does not require a mail envelope. 

4. Please recommend as “best practice,” even if not required by law, that a team of bi-partisan judges review 

all signatures, not allowing any one judge to unilaterally accept a signature. 

5. Please require all canvass board members to complete at least 4 hours of SOS approved training prior to 

each election,  sign an affidavit that proclaims they have read and understand their duties as prescribed by 

Colorado Statute and Secretary of State Election rules. 

6. Require information be printed on the ballot envelopes per rule 7.2.5 that warns against collection of more 

than 10 ballots, not merely the “drop off” of more than 10 ballots. 

7. Amend Rule 7.2.6 to require both the name AND address of the third party deliverer, as is currently required 

in municipal and local government absentee ballot provisions to help curb ballot harvesting 

8. Please stop or at least discourage the early tallying of the ballots. While the statute allows early “counting,” 

up to 15 days before the election, it is unnecessary and an unfair process that few people believe is 

legitimate. Please give guidance to clerks and make it “best practice” to start counting only on Election Day. 

9. Please amend existing SOS rule 8 to further clarify that members of the media are allowed to attend and 

video record all activities of the canvass board 

Thank you for your consideration and the opportunity to comment on proposed rules. 
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Sincerely, 
 
Richard Rush 
Operations/Snow Manager 
Rush Management 
Office: 303-444-2841 
Fax: 303-926-1386 

 
 

Equal Opportunity Employer 
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Andrea Gyger

From: Rush Terri 

Sent: Monday, August 04, 2014 4:42 PM

To: SoS Rulemaking

Subject: Rule Making Decision

Dear Secretary Gessler: 

  

I am writing to offer comments for the upcoming election rule-making session on August 14. I am a 

voter in Boulder County. 

  

With the requirement of mandatory mail ballots, the risks of compromises to the integrity of the 

election are compounded. Please issue rules that help provide protection from the loss of controls, 

including the threats to voter privacy. 

  

1. Please require that all hand-delivered ballot envelopes be documented with a chain of 

custody of the name and address of the person who delivers the ballot. Require that voter 

sign and affirm that they are allowing a third party to deliver their ballot.  

2. Please require the mandatory and proper use of secrecy sleeves on voted ballots to conceal 

the contents of the ballot from the officials and watchers until the ballot has been de-

identified and properly separated from the return envelope.  

3. Please require that all clerks provide the opportunity for a voter to vote in private on a paper 

ballot that is not traceable and does not require a mail envelope.  

4. Please recommend as “best practice,” even if not required by law, that a team of bi-partisan 

judges review all signatures, not allowing any one judge to unilaterally accept a signature. 

5. Please require all canvass board members to complete at least 4 hours of SOS approved 

training prior to each election,  sign an affidavit that proclaims they have read and 

understand their duties as prescribed by Colorado Statute and Secretary of State Election 

rules. 

6. Require information be printed on the ballot envelopes per rule 7.2.5 that warns against 

collection of more than 10 ballots, not merely the “drop off” of more than 10 ballots. 

7. Amend Rule 7.2.6 to require both the name AND address of the third party deliverer, as is 

currently required in municipal and local government absentee ballot provisions to help curb 

ballot harvesting 

8. Please stop or at least discourage the early tallying of the ballots. While the statute allows 

early “counting,” up to 15 days before the election, it is unnecessary and an unfair process 

that few people believe is legitimate. Please give guidance to clerks and make it “best 

practice” to start counting only on Election Day. 

9. Please amend existing SOS rule 8 to further clarify that members of the media are allowed to 

attend and video record all activities of the canvass board  

Thank you for your consideration and the opportunity to comment on proposed rules. 

 

      Terri Rush 
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Andrea Gyger

From: NEIL ENSLOW 

Sent: Tuesday, August 05, 2014 4:02 PM

To: SoS Rulemaking

Subject: Proposed rule changes

Dear Secretary Gessler: 

  

I am writing to offer comments for the upcoming election rule-making session on August 14. I am a voter in PUEBLO 

County. 

  

  

With the requirement of mandatory mail ballots, the risks of compromises to the integrity of the election are 

compounded. Please issue rules that help provide protection from the loss of controls, including the threats to voter 

privacy. 

  

1. Please require that all hand-delivered ballot envelopes be documented with a chain of custody of the name 

and address of the person who delivers the ballot. Require that voter sign and affirm that they are allowing a 

third party to deliver their ballot. 

2. Please require the mandatory and proper use of secrecy sleeves on voted ballots to conceal the contents of 

the ballot from the officials and watchers until the ballot has been de-identified and properly separated from 

the return envelope. 

3. Please require that all clerks provide the opportunity for a voter to vote in private on a paper ballot that is 

not traceable and does not require a mail envelope. 

4. Please recommend as “best practice,” even if not required by law, that a team of bi-partisan judges review 

all signatures, not allowing any one judge to unilaterally accept a signature. 

5. Please require all canvass board members to complete at least 4 hours of SOS approved training prior to 

each election,  sign an affidavit that proclaims they have read and understand their duties as prescribed by 

Colorado Statute and Secretary of State Election rules. 

6. Require information be printed on the ballot envelopes per rule 7.2.5 that warns against collection of more 

than 10 ballots, not merely the “drop off” of more than 10 ballots. 

7. Amend Rule 7.2.6 to require both the name AND address of the third party deliverer, as is currently required 

in municipal and local government absentee ballot provisions to help curb ballot harvesting 

8. Please stop or at least discourage the early tallying of the ballots. While the statute allows early “counting,” 

up to 15 days before the election, it is unnecessary and an unfair process that few people believe is 

legitimate. Please give guidance to clerks and make it “best practice” to start counting only on Election Day. 

9. Please amend existing SOS rule 8 to further clarify that members of the media are allowed to attend and 

video record all activities of the canvass board 

Thank you for your consideration and the opportunity to comment on proposed rules. 

 

 

Neil G. Enslow 
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Andrea Gyger

From: CenturyLink Customer 

Sent: Tuesday, August 05, 2014 10:02 PM

To: SoS Rulemaking

Subject: Voter

Dear Secretary Gessler: 

  

I am writing to offer comments for the upcoming election rule-making session on August 14. I am a voter in Pueblo 

County. 

  

  

With the requirement of mandatory mail ballots, the risks of compromises to the integrity of the election are 

compounded. Please issue rules that help provide protection from the loss of controls, including the threats to voter 

privacy. 

  

1. Please require that all hand-delivered ballot envelopes be documented with a chain of custody of the name 

and address of the person who delivers the ballot. Require that voter sign and affirm that they are allowing a 

third party to deliver their ballot. 

2. Please require the mandatory and proper use of secrecy sleeves on voted ballots to conceal the contents of 

the ballot from the officials and watchers until the ballot has been de-identified and properly separated from 

the return envelope. 

3. Please require that all clerks provide the opportunity for a voter to vote in private on a paper ballot that is 

not traceable and does not require a mail envelope. 

4. Please recommend as “best practice,” even if not required by law, that a team of bi-partisan judges review 

all signatures, not allowing any one judge to unilaterally accept a signature. 

5. Please require all canvass board members to complete at least 4 hours of SOS approved training prior to 

each election,  sign an affidavit that proclaims they have read and understand their duties as prescribed by 

Colorado Statute and Secretary of State Election rules. 

6. Require information be printed on the ballot envelopes per rule 7.2.5 that warns against collection of more 

than 10 ballots, not merely the “drop off” of more than 10 ballots. 

7. Amend Rule 7.2.6 to require both the name AND address of the third party deliverer, as is currently required 

in municipal and local government absentee ballot provisions to help curb ballot harvesting 

8. Please stop or at least discourage the early tallying of the ballots. While the statute allows early “counting,” 

up to 15 days before the election, it is unnecessary and an unfair process that few people believe is 

legitimate. Please give guidance to clerks and make it “best practice” to start counting only on Election Day. 

9. Please amend existing SOS rule 8 to further clarify that members of the media are allowed to attend and 

video record all activities of the canvass board 

Thank you for your consideration and the opportunity to comment on proposed rules. 

 

Bud Golob 

Concerned Voter 
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